
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 31, 2012 
 
 
Dear Tribal Advisory Committee Member: 
 
On behalf of the National Indian Gaming Commission, we would like to thank the Tribal 
Advisory Committee for expediting your review of Part 547, Minimum technical Standards for 
Gaming Equipment used with the Play of Class II Games. 
 
The Commission understands the importance of Technical Standards in ensuring the integrity 
and security of Class II gaming. We greatly appreciate your assistance in providing 
recommendations to revise this regulation to further ensure high standards are maintained in the 
industry. 
 
We have already begun reviewing your recommendations and anticipate having additional 
questions for the Committee soon. We sincerely appreciate your dedication to this process and 
your willingness to move this process forward expeditiously. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tracie L. Stevens  Steffani A. Cochran   Daniel J. Little 
Chairwoman    Vice-Chairwoman   Associate Commissioner 
 
 


